From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc:

Subject: EN020022 Aquind Interconnector DCO Application
Date: 06 December 2019 10:05:45

Importance: High

Dear Mr Ranger,

Application by Aquind Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent
for the Aquind Interconnector
On the 5" December BCP Council received a request from the Planning
Inspectorate to make representations on the adequacy of the consultation in
relation to the Aquind Interconnector. | have been made aware this week that PINs
had attempted to consult BCP earlier in November but unfortunately this
correspondence had not been received by BCP. | am aware that BCP have been
asked to assess whether the developer has complied with the following duties:

¢ Duty to consult — Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) — section 42

¢ Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 — section 47

¢ Duty to publicise - PA2008 — section 48

| understand that a response was due from BCP by the 28! November, however
this project has only recently come to the attention of the BCP Local Planning
Authority and we therefore query the adequacy of the consultation. We would like
to monitor progress of this project and potential examination, and reserve the right
to provide further comments at the next stage of the process.

Please contact me if you require any further information.

Regards
George Whalley
Team Leader (Planning Policy)
Growth and Infrastructure — Strategic Planning

bcpcouncil.gov.uk
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